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ISO Sugar Yearbook Questionnaire Reminder 
 

I have to remind all the member-states that, according to Article 32 (item 2) of the ISA 1992, 
“Members undertake to supply within the time which may be prescribed in the rules of procedure 

all available statistics and information as may be identified in those rules as necessary to enable 
the Organization to discharge its function under this agreement.”  

 

On 25th January 2021 the Secretariat sent the Sugar Yearbook Questionnaire with Memo(21)05 
requesting the statistics for the calendar year 2020. The deadline for returning the questionnaire 

was the 31st March 2021. However, we have not yet received statistics from a significant 
number of members.  

 

      
The countries that have not so far sent their statistics for 2020 are:  

 

Argentina Eswatini Jamaica Sri Lanka 

Barbados Ethiopia Kenya Sudan 

Belarus EU Korea, Rep. of Tanzania 

Cameroon Ghana Madagascar Thailand 

Chad Guatemala Morocco Tunisia 

Congo, Rep. of Guyana Mozambique Uganda 

Costa Rica Honduras Nigeria Ukraine 

Cote D’Ivoire India Pakistan United Arab Emirates 

Cuba Indonesia Panama Vietnam 

Ecuador Iran Paraguay Zambia 

 

 
Thank you to those countries who have already sent their reports:    

 

Australia Egypt, Arab Rep. Mexico Serbia 

Belize El Salvador Moldova South Africa 

Brazil Fiji Nicaragua Switzerland 

Colombia Malawi Philippines Turkey 

Dominican Rep. Mauritius Russian Fed. Zimbabwe 

 

   
The ISO Sugar Year Book is the flagship publication of the ISO, on which many people judge the 

Organization. It is vitally important that it contains, as much as possible, accurate official statistics 

from each member country and therefore, we request that if you have not done so already, 
complete and return the questionnaire as soon as possible, bearing in mind that the 

deadline has now passed.  
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